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Editorial 
 
The 36th issue of the RELEA is reaching readers with seven articles (see Summary) covering 
a series of topics of interest in Astronomy Education. We would like to make two important 
announcements related to the restructuring of RELEA: 
 
The first announcement has to do with the change in role of Dr. Paula Cristina Gonçalves, 
who will from now on occupy the role of Executive Editor, responsible for the work 
evaluation flow and edition of the journal. We would also like to welcome Drs. Rodolfo 
Valentim (UNIFESP) and Michel Corci (UFTPR), who will serve as Associate Editors at 
RELEA. 
 
The second announcement is that, although the magazine's frequency will continue to be 
biannual, the dates for each issue will be in the months of April and October. This change 
follows the need to free up the calendar for authors and the Editorial Board, avoiding as much 
as possible the rush at the end of the year. 
 
We hope that with these new features RELEA continues to improve and receive attention 
from the community. 
 
More information about the Journal and instructions for authors can be found at: 
<www.relea.ufscar.br>. Articles can be written in Portuguese, Spanish or English. We thank 
the Associate Editors, the authors, the referees and all those who, directly or indirectly, 
helped us in the continuity of this initiative and, in particular, in the preparation of this 
edition. 
 
 
Jorge Ernesto Horvath (IAG/USP) 
 
Editor-in-Chief 


